
Campaign for detecting pregnancy-transmitted diseases to be launched early 2020 

The Ministry of Health will launch a new campaign which aims to detect diseases that are 
passed from mother to fetus during the early stages of pregnancy. The campaign, set to kick off 
early 2020, will offer free treatment to patients. 


